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Watauga High Athletic Director Tom Wright has announced that today's scheduled softball and
boys' lacrosse games between the Pioneers and St. Stephens have been rained out and
rescheduled for

      

Wednesday.

  

  

The WHS girls' soccer match with McDowell at Jack Groce Stadium scheduled for  tonight has
been rained out and will be played on Wednesday. The boys' golf match at Orchard Hill Golf
Course in Granite Falls, N.C., scheduled for today has been rained out and will now be played
on April 16.
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